USD: Announcement on extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 27/04/2020, Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

On 27/04/2020, Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company received the Dispatch No. 1821/VP – TH dated 24/04/2020 of People’s Committee of Soc Trang on extending the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.


According to that, People’s committee of Soc Trang Province steered the Company to postponed the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020.

Board of Directors of Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company decided to extend the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (Expected to be held on 28/04/2020) until the end of May 2020. Specific time shall be noticed to shareholders later.

